
 
Sunday, May 20. Children's Church LIVE and W IRED Youth services will not be held 
today.  

Sunday, May 20. Join us for  our  2nd Quarter  Christening Service, in the Sanctuary, 
after our 11am worship service.   

 

Thursday, May 24. Join our  upcom ing PDI (Personal Developm ent Institute) class for  
an in-depth study of the Book of Galatians titled Grace in Galatians; 7pm-8pm in the Fellowship 
Hall.   

The offices of the Bible Way Church of Atlas Road, the Jannie R. Jackson Women's Center, and the 
Midlands Community Development Corporation will be closed Friday, May 25th and Monday, May 
28th in celebration of Memorial Day.  

Saturday, June 2. All men are invited to our Men's Fishing Trip & Cookout at the Boatman 

property in Blythewood, SC; 6am. 

Saturday, June 2. Join us for Men's Morning Prayer Service with Elder Calhoun Cornwell, 7am in 

the Memorial Chapel.

Thursday, June 7. All m en are invited to join us for  Men ’s Month Bible Study with returning 

guest speaker, Cubby Culbertson; 7pm in the Sanctuary.

Saturday, June 9. All men are invited to our Men's Morning Prayer Service with Minister Thomas 
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Williams, Jr.; 7am in the Memorial Chapel. 

Saturday, June 9. Men's Health & W ellness Breakfast sponsored by Palm etto Health 

will be held at Trinity Convention Center, 2523 Richland Street; 8am. For more information, please  

contact Antonio Davis at antonio.davis@palmettohealth.org or 803.296.2192; or, contact Min. 

Jeffrey Scott at scottrj@hotmail.com or 757-831-5910. 

Thursday, June 14. All m en are encouraged to join the Men ’s Day Choir. Men's Choir 
rehearsal will be held at 6pm in the Memorial Chapel. 

Draw closer to God with Intercessory Prayer, Thursdays at 6pm in the Memorial Chapel and 
Women’s Bible Study, Thursdays at 7pm at the C. R. Neal Dream Center.  

IMMEDIATELY. Volunteer  drivers for  our  vans and CDL drivers are needed to drive 
for Bible Way. Please call 803.647.5176. 

May is National Foster Care Month. There are currently more than 4,000 children in foster care in 
South Carolina and we are in need of 1,500 more foster homes to care for these children. Our 
neighbors at Epworth Children's Home have answered the call and extended their services to include 
a Foster Home Program in which they train, license, and provide 24/7 support to foster parents. If 
you are interested in opening your heart and home to a child in need, or discovering ways you can 
help foster families, please contact Haley Huff for more information: hhuff@epworthsc.org, 803-
828.7724, and visit www.facebook.com/EpworthFosterFamilies  
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